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Good morning Chairman Macfarland, 

I am not happy that you are leaving but want to wish you continued success back in the academic world. There is no 
doubt in my mind that the U.S. commercial nuclear industry is in a lot better position to respond to an accident today 
than it was on March 11, 2011. Credit for this, in my opinion, would go to the non-antagonistic working relationships 
between the regulator and the regulated that I have observed on recorded Fukushima steering committee meetings 
(that I regularly listen to.) 

Thank you for your leadership. 

Tom Gurdziel 

1 


